
Thursday 12  June 2025th

Enfield Cineworld

10am - 2:30pm

Face to face sessions delivered by
professionals from the Enfield
SEND Partnership
Get practical tips and resources to
support your child through
transition
Join us in meeting services and
other parents/carers 

Successful Start to
Secondary School

Is your child in Year 6?
Are you worried about their transition to
secondary school?
Would you like a space to talk or to
learn how to help them, through
support strategies?

hosted by:

Join us and representatives from Education, Health and Social Care to
work together for a successful transition

Limited
Places!


